Wylcwm Street Surgery Flu Campaign
 

In the previous communication about the Flu campaign from Powys Teaching Health Board the Flu vaccination from your GP is different this year.

Wylcwm Street Surgery will be utilising Knighton Community Centre as well as the surgery. The dates below are being covered by the Out of Hours service and therefore the surgery will not be open for normal service ONLY FLU Vaccinations.

· Tuesday 6th October 2020             
· Wednesday 14th October 2020
· Tuesday 20th October 2020
· Wednesday 28th October 2020
· Tuesday 3rd November 2020
· Wednesday 11th November 2020

Please contact the surgery to make your appointment, the receptionist will inform you of your venue and which dates are available for your age group. This year there are two different vaccine’s depending on age so it is extremely important you attend the correct clinic.

Please note PCC will allow 15mins of parking free for the Community Centre, therefore if you are parking just for the flu clinic you will not need to purchase a parking ticket.


1. Only arrive at your appointment time on your own, unless you have informed us you need a carer.
2. Please wear suitable loose clothing that you can carry without assistance.
3. Do not bring handbags etc.
4. There will be a one way system in place.
5. You will be asked to stand, please let us know if this will be difficult for you when making your appointment.
6. Wear a face covering.
7. Use hand sanitiser on entering and leaving and avoid touching surfaces.
8. Understand toilet facilities will not be available.
9. The clinics are for Flu only.
[bookmark: _GoBack]10.Please do not attend if you or a close contact has symptoms or have had recent contact with a suspected/confirmed case of COVID-19.
